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By Sean D. McAlister, PhD, RLI District 
Chair, 2018-2021 

I can’t believe it.  In less than three 
months on Saturday, May 16th District 
7620 will have its inaugural Rotary 
Leadership Institute (RLI) Faculty 
Training in Annapolis, MD for all Part 3 
graduates and current RLI Faculty.  

This event should be amazing!  Why?

First, the RLI faculty training is 
happening right here in District 7620.  
Traditionally this course is conducted 
in Richmond, VA or Charlotte, NC.  This 
requires District 7620 participants 
to drive between four to eight hours 
and spend two to three nights down 
south.  Our program is in our own 
backyard! 

Second, the Richmond and Charlotte 
total programs cost between $300 to 
$400 per person.  Our program’s costs 
are an astounding $25 per person.  
Yes, I said $25 per person. 

Third, our program is only for new 
and seasoned RLI faculty.  We will 
offer two distinct sessions.  One for 
new faculty who have completed RLI 
Part 3 and now want to learn how to 
facilitate RLI Parts 1, 2 and 3 courses.  
And a separate session for our current 
“seasoned” RLI faculty who want to 
learn and practice the new RLI Parts 1, 
2 and 3 curriculum. 

And fourth, our new pilot program 
is only for RLI faculty.  We will not be 
providing the Parts 1, 2, and 3 courses.  
Our training is truly only for RLI Parts 3 
graduates or current RLI faculty.  It just 
does not get better than this!

If you want to learn to be a new RLI 
faculty trainer or refresh your RLI 
facilitation skills, I encourage you 
to sign up today.  The deadline for 
register for this special District 7620 

RLI program is Monday, 
May 4th.  Each session 
is limited to “only” 20 
Rotarians per session, 
and I anticipate that this 
program will fill quickly. 

Registration

To register in DACdb for 
this course, please use this weblink: 
https://www.IsMyRotaryClub.
org/Register/RegisterMe.
cfm?EventID=77467488

So, I ask you. Will I see you in 
Annapolis, MD on Saturday, May 16th?

Yours in Rotary Service,			 
Sean D. McAlister, PhD			 
Cell: 202-262-7241			 
Email: SDMRotary7620@outlook.com

TOWSON ROTARY 
LEADERSHIP 
INSTITUTE - A 
REGIONAL SUCCESS! 
By Sean D. McAlister, PhD, RLI District 
Chair, 2018-2021 and Dawn Wittfelt

Saturday, February 22nd was a huge 
success for the District’s Rotary 
Leadership Institute (RLI) program. 
The event was held on the campus of 
Goucher College in historic Towson, 
MD, home of the Rotary Club of 
Towsontowne.  The event had more 
than 50 Rotarians from Districts 7610, 
7620, 7360 and 7570 who came to 
exchange great ideas and learn about 
the inner workings of Rotary.  

RLI is designed to show Rotarians 
how to use and enhance their life-
taught acquired leadership skills in 
the non-profit world of Rotary.  RLI 
has no boring lectures, but rather 
lots of great practical discussions and 

hands-on applications; and 
is more fun that you will find 
on your typical Saturday 
Rotary event.  In addition, 
RLI participants walk away 
with new ideas on how to 
improve their Rotary clubs’ 
effectiveness and how to 
make a positive difference 

in their communities.  To learn more 
about RLI, please use this weblink - 
www.rli33.org

The next RLI program will be a faculty 
training for RLI graduates of parts I, II, 
III on Saturday, May 16th, 2020.  

Please contact District RLI Chair, 
Sean McAlister, at SDMRotary7620@
outlook.com if you have any 
questions. 

NEW INTERACT 
CLUB AT ST. JOHN’S 
CATHOLIC PREP IN 
FREDERICK
by Marilyn Nevy Cruz, District 7620 
Interact Chair 

Congratulations 
to the Rotary Club 
of Carroll Creek for 
sponsoring a new 
Interact Club at Saint 
John’s Catholic Prep 
in Frederick, Maryland.  The Interact 
Club of St. John’s Catholic Prep was 
established on October 1, 2019 and 
chartered on February 4, 2020.  Kudos 
to Carroll Creek Rotarian and Interact 
Adviser, Mimi Galanis for taking the 
lead and making this possible.  We 
look forward to hearing about the 
amazing things this Interact Club will 
do for Frederick County and the rest of 
the world! 
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